Dear all,

Greetings from the organizers of the Global Conference on the Prevention of Genocide 2007. We would
like to thank you for your participation and interest, and to advise you that video and audio tapings of
the conference proceedings are available online at:

http://efchr.mcgill.ca/ConferenceProceedings en.php?menu=6

The Declaration and the Action Plan of the International Young Leaders Forum are also available here:
http://efchr.mcgill.ca/IYLF_en.php?menu=9

Thank you for making this important event a success.
Kind regards,

The Centre for Human Rights and Legal Pluralism



